## **8.0 BIBLIOGRAPHY**

## 8.0 BIBLIOGRAPHY

- Advertisement for W.E. Dunn Co., "Be a Brikcrete Manufacturer." *Popular Science*, May 1963. Accessed online July 7, 2017.
- Advertisement for Charles Engasser Construction. Buffalo Courier-Express, November 5, 1967.
- Advertisement for Stan-Good Construction Corp., "New Brikcrete Ranch Homes." *Buffalo Courier-Express*, November 1, 1953.
- Advertisement for Stan-Good Construction Corp., "New Brikcrete Ranch Homes." *Buffalo Courier-Express*, August 29, 1954.
- Advertisement for Stan-Good Construction Corp., "North Bailey Meadows Charming Distinctive Show House, 151 Carmen Road, Eggertsville." *Buffalo Courier-Express*, April 17, 1955.
- "Basic Floor Plan Gives Maximum Space." *Buffalo Evening News*, Real Estate Section, August 30, 1941.
- Bero Associates Architects. Intensive Level Survey of Historic Resources, Town of Amherst, Erie County, New York. Prepared for the Town of Amherst, August 1998.
- Brikcrete Associates. *Brikcrete: The World's Most Modern Masonry*. Trade publication. Grand Rapids, MI: Brikcrete Associates, Inc., date unknown.
- "Builders See Record Peak Due This Year." Buffalo Courier-Express, April 23, 1950.
- "Cause of Builder-Council Controversy in Amherst." Buffalo Evening News, May 25, 1935.
- Classified Advertisement for Stan-Good Construction, Corp., "Eggertsville Model Ranch Home." *Buffalo Evening News*, September 2, 1953.
- "Eggertsville Couple Loses Tax Appeal, Must Pay \$14,288." *Buffalo Evening News*, September 25, 1957.
- "Eggertsville Model Ranch Home," Buffalo Evening News, August 28, 1953.
- "Engasser v. Commisioner of Internal Revenue." <u>https://casetext.com/case/engrasser-v-</u> <u>commissioner-of-internal-revenue</u>. Accessed June 23, 2017.
- Fleming, John, Honour, Hugh, and Pevsner, Nikolaus. *The Penguin Dictionary of Architecture*. London: Penguin Books, Ltd., 1991.
- "Follower of Races Is Ruled Man Without A Home in Tax Case." *Buffalo Evening News*, April 30. 1957.
- Grande, Joseph A. *Glancing Back: A Pictorial History of Amherst, New York*. Virginia Beach, VA: The Donning Company Publishers, 2008.
- Grande, Joseph A. Images of America: Amherst. Charleston: Arcadia Publishing, 2004.

- Harris, Cyril M., ed. Illustrated Dictionary of Historic Architecture. New York: Dover Publications, Inc., 1977.
- "Helen Engasser," Obituary. January 18, 1969.
- "Homesite Development Now Up to Old Survey Depot." Buffalo Courier-Express, June 10, 1923.
- "IRS Deficiency Claim Upheld." Buffalo Courier-Express, September 23, 1957.
- "IRS, 2 Suburban Couples At Odds Over Tax Bills." Buffalo Courier-Express, October 13, 1955.
- Jacobs, James A. *Detached America: Building Houses in Postwar Suburbia*. Charlottesville: University of Virginia Press, 2015.
- Kotzin, Chana Revell Kotzin. *Images of America: Jewish Community of Greater Buffalo*. Charleston: Arcadia Publishing, 2013.
- KTA Preservation Specialists. Updated Reconnaissance Level Survey of Historic Resources, Town of Amherst, Erie County, New York. Prepared for the Town of Amherst, August 2011.
- League of Women Voters. Our Town Amherst, New York 1974.

"Marriage Licenses." Buffalo Courier, July 16, 1910.

- McAlester, Virginia and McAlester, Lee. A Field Guide to American Houses. New York: Alfred A. Knopf, 1997.
- Mead & Hunt, Inc. and Louis Berger Group, Inc. National Cooperative Highway Research Program Report 723: A Model for Identifying and Evaluating the Historic Significance of Post-World War II Housing. Washington, DC: Transportation Research Board, 2012.
  "Milton Milstein, Architect of Rath Building," Obituary. The Buffalo News, May 11, 1993.
- "Model of Stan-Good Is All Masonry Home." Buffalo Courier-Express, September 19, 1954.
- "OPA Acts Against 11 Restaurants." *Buffalo Evening News*, June 26, 1945.
- Poppeliers, John C. and Chambers, Jr., S. Allen. *What Style Is It: A Guide to American Architecture*. Hoboken: John Wiley & Sons, Inc., 2003.
- "Proposal for Land Near School OKd." Buffalo Courier-Express, October 21, 1953.
- "Reming Dies of Injury." Buffalo Courier, January 24, 1915.
- "Shalom Buffalo: Messianic Jews in Buffalo, New York." <u>https://buffalochristian.com/2013/02/16/shalom-buffalo-messianic-jews-in-buffalo-new-york/</u>. Accessed June 1, 2017.
- "Stan-Good Showing All Masonry Ranch Homes." *Buffalo Courier-Express*, September 20, 1953.

- "Temple Sinai Cornerstone Ceremony Program." Digital Collections, University at Buffalo Libraries. <u>http://digital.lib.buffalo.edu/items/show/28268</u>. Accessed June 22, 2017.
- "Temple Sinai Groundbreaking at Alberta Drive, 1957." Digital Collections, University at Buffalo Libraries. <u>http://digital.lib.buffalo.edu/items/show/28143</u>. Accessed June 22, 2017.
- Temple Sinai Who We Are. Congregation Shir Shalom website. <u>http://shirshalombuffalo.org/who-we-are-temple-sinai/</u>. Accessed June 1, 2017.

"32 Additional Homes Planned in Eggertsville." Buffalo Courier-Express, March 25, 1951.

- Town of Amherst Historic Preservation Commission. "Criteria for Designation for Historic Landmark, Site or District." <u>http://www.amherst.ny.us/pdf/committees/additional/historic/criteria.pdf</u>. Accessed July 7, 2017.
- Young, Sue Miller. A History of the Town of Amherst, New York 1818-1965. Amherst: The Town Board of Amherst, 1965.
- Young, Sue Miller, ed. *The Town of Amherst Erie County New York*. Amherst: The Town Board of Amherst, 1955.